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Friday 10th January 2019

Re – Parking at Pick-up and Drop-off times
Dear parents,

I have been asked by staff and children to re-iterate the school’s position as regards parking due to the fact that a few parents have been bringing their cars into the car park at school opening and finishing times. Not only does this cause a hazard to pedestrians but it also impacts on child safety, especially as, at the same time, Suzanne is transporting children to after-school club. Children should be picked up from their classroom exit and walked to where their car is parked. This way, we can ensure all children stay safe at all times. 
The school car park is for staff only. If you have a disability, however, please see Mrs. Lishman who will be able to organise support for your parking needs. 
It has also been noticed that, on occasion parents are blocking the entrance to the school at either drop-off or pick up times, usually if they are running late. Please respect the zig-zag lines and remember child safety is much more important than a late mark. We do not want any accidents. Thus, we have been asked to report any cars seen doing this in the future to the authorities. 

Our road safety officers alongside or staff will continue to monitor the situation.
I appreciate that most parents dutifully follow our procedures and am hopeful this clarity will help all of us in keeping our children safe at these busy times.  
I thank you in advance for your support in this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Thapar

Head Teacher
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